
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Entries Live: 2024 Lanarkshire U15/19 Junior 
Championships 

By Lanarkshire Badminton 

The Lanarkshire 15/19 Junior Open 2024, a Grade A tournament, will be played at the Sir Craig 

Reddie Centre on the weekend 18/19th May 2024. It will have the usual 5 events, level boys  and girls 

singles and doubles and mixed doubles for the two age group levels. To participate entrants must be 

born in 2010 or late for the U15 events and 2006 or later for the U19 events. 

We will play all singles and doubles events up the semi-final stage on the Saturday with play starting 

at 09.15 and finishing around 19.00.  Starting at 09.15 we will be playing both mixed events on 

Sunday morning, up to the final.  We plan to play the semi finals starting at 12.00 and the finals at 

14.00.  We don’t’ expect play to go beyond 17.00. 

We plan to have a café with hot rolls, cakes and hot drinks on both days.    

Closing date for entries will be midnight on Wednesday 8th May. No new entries will be accepted after 

this date. 

The Lanarkshire Badminton Group expects this to be a highly competitive and memorable event. 

To enter, click here 

https://badmintonscotland.tournamentsoftware.com/tournament/C95705A6-CF9A-4D3F-88BD-F2BDFDF790FB

